
 
 

 

Child Friendly Policy 

What is safeguarding? 

Safeguarding is where everyone is kept safe. All staff at Brierley Primary School have 

a duty of care to make sure all children are safe at school. 

How does Brierley Primary School keep us safe? 

• The school is always secure in the day for example, the gates are always 

locked and there are codes to get through the doors. 

• Visitors have to sign in at the office.  

• Children supervised by staff at all times. 

• Fire alarm practises to make sure everyone knows where to go in the event of 

a real emergency.  

• Staff are first aid trained.  

• Bullying of any kind is not tolerated.  

• Children are taught how to stay safe online.  

• Staff greet children every morning and make sure that they go to the right 

parent at the end of the day.  

Children are involved in risk assessments when a trip is being planned.  

• All children are expected to follow the school rules: 

- I am responsible for my own behaviour and learning. 

- I will respect myself, others and property with my words and actions. 

- I will listen think and act responsibly. 

- I will always do my best. 

Who can we talk to if we do not feel safe? 

Mrs Cunningham is the designated safeguarding lead. Mrs McIntosh and Mrs Faddes 

are the deputy designated safeguarding leads. Mrs McIntosh is the head teacher 

and has overall responsibility for safeguarding at Brierley. Safeguarding is the 

responsibility of all staff and children can talk to anyone at school if they are worried 

or feeling unsafe. 
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